
From: Olson, Linda (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, July 03, 2014 12:42 PM 
To: Beaulieu, Michelle (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: streetcars 

 
I think the whole plan for Streetcars in the City of St. Paul is a HUGE waste of time, money and other 
resources. 
 
This city has enough challenges and is basically too small to support bikes, cars, busses, the LRT AND 
streetcars.  There is not enough road space as it is, getting around this city is harder than ever with the 
new light rail tracks, and adding another expensive rail option to replace existing bus service is stupid. 
 
Let some other city have the federal money, and put your time and talents into getting funding for 
pothole replacement on existing roadways instead. 
 
Linda M. Olson  
Resident of Maplewood 
Employee in the City of St. Paul 
 


